HUNTINGTON ALLOYS, INC., Huntington, West Virginia 25720

M. E. CUNNINGHAM
INDUSTRIAL RELATIONS DIRECTOR

December 15, 1983

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II, Material Radiation Protection Section
101 Marietta Street, Suice 2900

Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. Potter:

Please find enclosed our application for amendment to
NRC License No. 47-16781-01. This amendment is requested to
cover the use of an additional KEVEX energy dispersive X-ray
analyzer. The analyzer is used to separate various alloys
during recycling operations. The use of the analyzer is
very important to the elimination of errors in chemical com-
positions of our various products. We would appreciate your
quick response to this request. Our application fee of $40.00
is enclosed.

If you have any questions on the application, please
contact me.

-

Sincerely,

Rona J. Simonton, CIH,CSP,CHCM
Plant Industrial Hygienist

RJS/cb

Enclosure: Check No. 3059
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